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Relevant text:  

Mr HIBBINS: Thanks, Chair. Thanks, Minister, and your team for appearing this afternoon. I would 
like to also ask about Working for Victoria. Obviously you have described the transition between 
Working for Victoria and Jobs Victoria, but I would like to get some stats if that is possible. Are you 
able to share with the committee how many people through Working for Victoria have been working 
in community service organisations? 

Ms BUCKINGHAM: Yes, during the full extent of the program 2500 in community organisations, and 
there are currently 4000 people still in Working for Victoria jobs across the full spectrum of jobs that 
we funded.  

Mr HIBBINS: Okay. Great. Do you know how many in terms of community service organisations?  

Ms BUCKINGHAM: I could get that for you, yes. 

 

 

Answer:  

Currently, around 1,250 people are still in Working for Victoria funded jobs in the 
Community Sector.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


